

New Delhi March 23, 2017

Dr. R. Krishnan Scientist G Indian Institute of Tropical Meteorology Dr. Homi Bhabha Road, Pashan Pune

Dear Dr. Krishnan:

I am writing to congratulate you and your team on the success of the recently concluded Workshop on Development and Applications of Downscaling Climate Projections from March 7-9 under the U.S. – India Partnership for Climate Resilience. Your team did an excellent job garnering interest and engagement from a diverse group Indian stakeholders and the U.S.-based team had a pleasant experience at the conference and in Pune

It will be a pleasure to continue our interaction and please do let me know if you find yourself in Delhi. It will be a pleasure to see you again, or meet any of your colleagues.

Sincerely,

David S. Boxer

Environment, Climate, and

Science Unit Chief